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MRS Britt Horsten 
31 / 48a Consul Road RD 
Brookvale NSW 2100 

RE: DA2021/2667 -60 Federal Parade BROOKVALE NSW 2100 

I have two young children who attend the Little Zak's Academy childcare service on Victor 
Road. I usually walk my children to their school and it is already such a dangerous and 
unpleasant walk during the school drop off time as there are so many cars on the road and 
nowhere for me to safely cross that isn't a couple 100m out of my way. There are also a lot of 
P-platers which also makes it difficult as they haven't got many years experience at driving and 
therefore couldn't care much for mothers with prams or to slow down when there are such 
young children nearby. I also previously lived at 13/3-5 Shackel Ave in Brookvale with our 
driveway entrance situated in Victor Road. Shackel Ave has a 'no right turn' sign during school 
hours however all the parents dropping their children off at St Augustine's would often drive 
onto driveways on Victor Road and reverse so they could do a left turn into Shackel Ave and I 
nearly had a few accidents trying to go into my garage because of cars pulling into driveways 
and reversing at speed to turn around. 
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